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CANDIDACY PRESENTED BY THE BRAZILIAN DELEGATION 

FOR MEMBERSHIP ON THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE

INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT

(MB/IACD) FOR THE 2017-2019
PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL

TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 176


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its regards to the OAS General Secretariat (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development), and wishes to inform it of its candidacy for membership on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2017-2019 term.


The Brazilian candidacy reflects the importance that Brazil attaches to the integral development agenda of the Organization and the contribution of the IACD to the development of the region.  It further reflects Brazil’s conviction that it could contribute to the full compliance with the Management Board’s mandate.


The Permanent Mission of Brazil would like to take this opportunity to reiterate its high regards and esteem to the OAS General Secretariat.

Washington, D.C., August 18, 2017
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